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Calendar of Events: 
 
In the Coming Week… 
Fri., Feb. 23: School Bus Driver Appreciation Day 
 2nd Grade Fieldtrip-9:10-10:45 am. 

ECASD Talented and Gifted Music Event-
9:00 am-2:25 pm. 

Mon., Feb. 26- 
  Thurs., Feb. 29: Book Fair  
Mon., Feb. 26: Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm 

for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-registered.  
Cafeteria. 
Roosevelt Painting Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 3rd-5th graders who are pre-registered.  
Room 187. 

Tues., Feb. 27: FINAL Tiger Tuesday- Wear your Roosevelt 
shirt & if you want to bring a donation give 
it to your classroom teacher.   
Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm  
for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-registered.   
Cafeteria. 
Roosevelt Lego Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 4th-5th graders who are pre-registered.  
Library. 

Wed., Feb. 28: Weekend Kid’s Meals-early due to  
conferences. 
All School Assembly-Please wear your 
Roosevelt shirt.   
Bingo for Books 

Thurs., Feb. 29: NO SCHOOL-Due to Conferences 
Fri., Mar. 1: NO SCHOOL-Due to Break. 
 
The Following Week… 
Mon., Mar. 4:  NO SCHOOL-Due to Professional 

Development Day 
  Crumbl Cookie Fundraiser-4:00-7:00 pm. 
Tues., Mar. 5- 
  Fri., Mar. 8: Read Across America Week 
Tues., Mar 5- 
  Fri., Mar. 19: PTA Read-a-Thon Fundraiser 
Tues., Mar. 5: Teamwork Tuesday Food Drive- 

Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm  
for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-registered.   
Cafeteria. 
Roosevelt Lego Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 4th-5th graders who are pre-registered.   
Library. 

Thurs., Mar. 7: RCU School $ense-8:35-9:30 am.   

Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 
pm for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-
registered.  Cafeteria. 
Roosevelt Lego Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 2nd-3rd graders who are pre-registered.   
Library. 
Roosevelt Painting Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 3rd-5th graders who are pre-registered.  
Room 187. 

Fri., Mar. 8: Weekend Kid’s Meals 
Neon Nights-dance 6:00-8:00 pm to be 
held at the Sport Warehouse.  More 
information to come.   

 
Future Dates to Remember… 
Sun., Mar. 10: Daylight Saving Time Begins-spring those 

clocks ahead 1 hour. 
Mon., Mar. 11: Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 

pm for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-
registered.  Cafeteria. 
Roosevelt Painting Art Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 3rd-5th graders who are pre-registered.  
Room 187. 

Tues., Mar. 12: Teamwork Tuesday Food Drive 
FINAL Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-
5:00 pm for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-
registered.  Cafeteria. 
FINAL Roosevelt Lego Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 4th-5th graders who are pre-registered.   
Library. 
Culver’s Night-4:00-7:00 pm. 

Thurs., Mar. 14: Roosevelt Diamond Art Club-3:35-5:00 
pm for 2nd-5th graders who are pre-
registered.  Cafeteria. 
FINAL Roosevelt Lego Club-3:35-5:00 pm 
for 2nd-3rd graders who are pre-registered.   
Library. 

Mon., Mar. 18: Author Bob Allen,-K-2, 8:50-9:20 am, 3-5, 
9:30-10:00 am 

Tues., Mar. 19: Teamwork Tuesday Food Drive 
Thurs., Mar. 21: PTA Meeting with Elections for next year-

6:00-7:00 pm.  Library. 
Fri., Mar. 22: All School Assembly-Please wear your 

Roosevelt shirt.   
Mon., Mar. 25- 
  Fri., Mar. 29: NO SCHOOL-Due to Spring Break. 
Mon., Apr. 1: SCHOOL RESUMES 
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Roosevelt Items of Interests: 
 

Tiger Tuesdays Wrapping Up 
 During the month of February, we encourage Roosevelt 
students and staff to wear their Tiger shirts each Tuesday 
and to donate to a Tiger Tuesday bucket. The grade with 
the most money donated will win a special reward in 
March. All money raised will be added to our Playground 
Fund. We are hoping to install Phase 2 this summer!  
Currently, 5th graders are in the lead.  We have raised over 
$900 for our playground.   

 
 

RCU School $ense 
The Royal Credit Union School $ense team is 

excited for all the fun that March brings! We get to enjoy 
longer days and warmer weather, basketball tournaments, 
Spring Break, and St. Patrick’s Day! But you don’t need to 
chase a leprechaun to find a pot of gold when you’re a 
School $ense Super Saver. By bringing your money to save 
each week, you are building up your own treasure, as well 
as one for your school! Remember, Royal Credit Union 
donates $250 for every 500 deposits made at your school. 

During the month of March, School $ense will be 
hosting a March Money Madness. Each week, savers will 
earn a small surprise in their pouch. The prizes will change 
each week, so save all three weeks of March to win them 
all! Look for posters around school to see what the cool 
prizes will be! 

Your Royal School $ense is open Thursdays in the 
morning to help your child develop good saving habits.  
If you have any questions about the Royal Credit Union 
School $ense program, please contact 
Mariah.Wheeler@rcu.org. 
 Congratulations to Mason and Bryce who won the 
Valentine’s Day prizes. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Butter Braid Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who supported the Buter Braids 
Fundraiser.  We especially want to thank Megan Holmen 
who was the chairperson of this event.  We added 
$1704.00 towards our general PTA fund.   
 

Culver’s Nights! 
The 2nd Tuesday of each month from 4:00-7:00 pm is 
Roosevelt’s Culver’s Night!  Thank you to those who 
joined in February. PAWZ had a great time visiting with 
you.  Please continue to support this fundraiser that adds 
to our general PTA fund. The general PTA fund is used to 
pay for events like the End of the Year Carnival, grade 
level fieldtrips, VIP Mornings, etc.  Congratulations to the 
Schmidt family for winning the goody basket. 

 
End of the Year Carnival  

Thank you to Katie Larson for agreeing to be the End of 
the Year Carnival Chairperson.  She met with a few 
families recently and came up with some great ideas but 
20-30 volunteers are needed.  Please reach out to Mrs. 
Rud to see if your volunteer paperwork is up to date, then 
she will forward your information to Katie.  The Carnival is 
scheduled to be held on Wed., June 5 from 1:30-3:00 pm.  
All Roosevelt students will attend and immediate family 
members are welcome to join us with adult supervision.   
 
Community Connections: 
 

 
From Eau Claire Area District 

The Eau Claire Area School District offers a Community 
Events & Resources section on its web site. Families & 
students may go to Community Events to view flyers for 
upcoming events & resources in our community that 
apply to school-age students & families. If provided by the 
organization, paper copies for events may also be 
available in common areas of our buildings. 
 

From ECASD --Family Climate Survey 
We care about your opinion! On March 4, families will 
receive an email invitation from Superintendent Mike 
Johnson to complete the ECASD Family Climate Survey. 
The information we learn from you will help us to know 
what we’re doing well and where we need to improve. 
Families will have until Sunday, March 17 to complete this 
survey. Please keep an eye out for this email message in 
the coming weeks.  
 

From Special Education Family Engagement 
This newsletter has lots of tips & opportunities for you & 
your family to enjoy:  https://www.smore.com/djxuaz-
family-engagement-newsletter 
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From ECASD-Terrance Talley 

Please join us for an empowering community event 
presented by motivational speaker Terrence Lee Talley on 
Wednesday, February 28, from 6-8 pm at Memorial High 
School. All are welcome to attend this free event! Learn 
more about Terrence at www.terrencetalley.com.  
 

 

 
From Health Department 

 

 
 

From ECASD-Open Enrollment is February 5 through April 
30, 2024  

What is Public School Open Enrollment? Wisconsin’s inter-
district public school open enrollment program allows 
students and families who don’t live in our district to open 
enroll into the Eau Claire Area School District.   
Who May Participate? Wisconsin residents in grades K-12 
may apply to participate in open enrollment. Students in 
pre-kindergarten may participate in limited circumstances; 
parents should call the Executive Director of Business 
Services at 715-852-3010 to find out if their preschool-aged 
children qualify.  
How and When May Parents Apply? The regular open 
enrollment application window will be February 5, 2024, 
through April 30, 2024, for the 2024-2025 school year.  
Parents may submit online applications beginning February 
5, 2024, at the Wisconsin Department of Instruction website 
at https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment. Please call 715-852-
3127 or email districtadministration@ecasd.us for more 
information.  
Have you moved out of the district during the 2023-2024 
school year? If so, you must apply for a Tuition Waiver to 
continue attending the Eau Claire Area School District for 
the remainder of the 2023-2024 school year. Contact the 
Enrollment Office at 715-852-3127 or email 
districtadministration@ecasd.us for an application.  
Students Currently Attending the ECASD Through a Tuition 
Waiver Students who have moved outside of the district 
during the 2023-2024 school year and are currently 
attending school under a Tuition Waiver must apply for 
open enrollment during the regular application window, 
February 5, 2024, through April 30, 2024, to continue 
attending during the 2024-2025 school year.  
Current Open Enrollment Students Students currently 
attending the Eau Claire Area School District under the open 
enrollment law do not need to reapply.   
Other Information Students who move into the district after 
January 2024 and anticipate moving out of the district 
before the 2024-2025 school year will not be eligible for a 
Tuition Waiver.  Students must apply for open enrollment 
during either the regular open enrollment or alternative 
open enrollment period to be eligible to attend the Eau 
Claire Area School District during the 2024-2025 school 
year.  
School Placement By completing an open enrollment 
application, you are applying to attend the Eau Claire Area 
School District.  You have the opportunity to indicate which 
school your child would prefer to attend; however, the 
district will determine placement based on space 
availability.  
Questions? If you have any questions about open 
enrollment or the application process, please contact the 
Enrollment Office at 715-852-3127 or email 
districtadministration@ecasd.us.  
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From SENSE 

Join the SENSE Special Education PTO-ECASD for their 
Resource Fair on Tuesday, March 12, from 4:00-6:30 pm at 
the LE Phillips Public Library.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Eau Claire Area School District does not discriminate 
against pupils on the basis of sex, race, national origin, 
ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, 
sexual orientation, or physical, mental, or emotional or 
learning disability or handicap in its education program or 
activities.  Federal law prohibits discrimination in 
employment on the basis of age, race, color, national 
origin, sex, religion, or handicap. 
 

From ECASD & Eau Claire Public Schools Foundation 
Please join the Eau Claire Area School District and the Eau 
Claire Public Schools Foundation for autism advocate and 
Team USA Sport Stacking champion Jesse Horn’s free 
presentation on Tuesday, March 5, at 6 pm, at the North 
High School Auditorium. Learn more about the event 
here.  
 

 
 
 

From ECASD-2024-2025 School Year Calendar Approved 
by School Board 

Our School Board approved the 2024-2025 School Year 
Calendar at the January 22, 2024, School Board meeting. 
Please go to 2024-2025 School Year Calendar (pdf) for 
details. 
 

From ECASD Summer Programs  
It’s still cold but we are thinking about summer here in 
the ECASD! The guide is online at 
www.ecasd.us/summer. Families can pick up extra guides 
at their school and at the Administration Building. 
Summer Program Registration begins online on Saturday, 
March 2, at 8 am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


